
8 

 

 

 

Important update: PSA Organising/Marketing Officers 

(OMO) areas split for enhanced efficiency 

 

The PSA Provincial Office in the Free State is pleased to announce a reconfiguration of 

Organising/Marketing Officers’ (OMO) structure to better serve districts and enhance overall efficiency. 

This strategic adjustment is designed to ensure that all members receive the attention they deserve, 

whilst also driving membership growth in key areas. Previously, OMOs were allocated based on municipal 

districts, which had advantages but also presented challenges in reaching some members effectively. 

The new structure is based on current membership distribution and growth potential across districts. By 

having OMOs work collaboratively in certain areas, the PSA aims to ensure comprehensive service 

delivery and stronger support for all members.  

 

District and Provincial Department allocations 

Motheo and Gariep Districts and Qwa Qwa  

All three OMOs will collaborate, with additional support from the FTSS/FTOB. 

Lejweleputswa District: Mpho Tlhatlogi 

Thabo Mofutsanyane District: Lynsie Pelser 

Fezile Dabi District: Nelson Mateza 

 

Provincial Departments and Strategic Institutions 

Nelson Mateza 

• Pelonomi Hospital 

• Department of CoGTA 

• Department of Community Safety and Transport 

• Department of Agriculture 

 

Lynsie Pelser 

• Universitas and National Hospital 

• Department of Education 

• Department of Health 

• Department of Social Development 

• Public Works 

 

Mpho Tlhatlogi 
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• Psychiatric Hospital 

• Department of Sports, Arts, and Culture 

• Department of Human Settlements 

• Department of Treasury 

• Department of Economic, Small Business, and Tourism 

 

 

Reminder 

OMOs will attend all Task Team/Departmental Management/Union meetings for their allocated 

departments to stay informed on critical issues in provincial departments and provide feedback to 

members. The PSA believes this restructured approach will significantly enhance its capacity to support 

members and foster growth across the province. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact  PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 


